
Good morning - Every house with the requisite amount of sun exposure should be equipped 
with solar panels.  Unfortunately, it is still more expensive than it should be.  I had a quote done 
for installation of panels on our home and it certainly appeared to benefit Eversource and the 
solar company, while not providing much in the way of savings for my family.  We are already 
getting 100% of our energy from renewable sources and though it is more expensive than other 
sources, it is beneficial to the environment.  If solar was made more economical, clearly this 
would be our choice and the long-term better option for the environment.  
 
Thank you, 
Mary Ellen Kunz 
Woodbury, CT   
 


